Planning Department,

Galway County Council,

Aras an Chontae, Our ref: 210603-a
Prospect Hill, Your ref: 23/60
Galway,

H91 H6KX

Date: 4 October 2023

Re: Request for an extension of time permitted to respond to a request for further information (P
Ref. 23/60) under Part 4 (33)(3) of the Planning and Development Regulations 2001, (as amended).

Dear Sir/Madam,

On behalf of our client Coillte Teoranta (the applicant), we wish to request an extension of time to
respond to a request for Further Information in relation to the application PI Ref. 23/60. As per the
provisions of Section 33(3) of the Planning and Development Regulations 2001 (as amended), the
applicant may agree with the Planning Authority additional time to comply with a request for further
information. On behalf of the applicant, we wish to request a 3 - month extension to the Further
Information Response Period.

The request for Further Information consists of 5 no. items. In order to respond to the Further
Information request comprehensively, the applicant is engaging in ongoing discussions with the
National Parks and Wildlife Service, in relation to the project. The extension of time is requested in
order to provide the applicant with appropriate time to consider and respond in a satisfactory manner
to the request for further information.

Yours sincerely,

Ode Molbfsty

Orla McCafferty,
Project Planner,

MKO
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